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Notice Regarding Unauthorized Access to Data Server 

 

 Nippon Ceramic Co., Ltd.（hereafter the “Company” ）hereby announces that it has been 

confirmed that our data server has been illegally accessed by a third party, and it has been discovered 

that some of the information held by us may have been leaked. 

 With the assistance of external professionals, we are currently working to identify the cause and 

extent of the impact, and to restore the damage. It is expected to take some time to ascertain the full 

extent of the damage, the following are reports on what are confirmed at this moment. 

 We deeply apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our business partners 

and other concerned parties. 

 

1. Back Ground 

On April 7, 2025, at around 8:00 a m., a failure in our data server was detected, and upon 

investigation, it was confirmed that the data server had been illegally accessed by a third party 

on April 5, 2025. Immediately, with the assistance of external professionals, we have begun to 

identify the extent of the damage and to investigate the cause and route of an unauthorized 

access. 

 

2. Current Situation and Future Actions 

Immediately shut down the data servers and other facilities that has been illegally accessed 

from the Internet and internal networks. We reported to the system’s company, and then, with 

their support, we work with them to deal with the situation. We will promptly provide more 

detailed information on the extent of damage, the cause of unauthorized access, and plans for 

system restoration as soon as the situation becomes clearer. 

 

 



3. Information Leakage 

We are still conducting an investigation to identify information (confidential information 

including personal information, etc.) that may have been leaked, with the assistance of external 

professionals. If any matters arise during the course of the investigation that should be disclosed, 

we will disclose them immediately. 

 In addition, we will consult with the police and report this matter to the Personal Information 

Protection Commission. 

 

4. Future Prospections 

Impact of this matter on our business plan is currently under scrutiny. If any matter requiring 

disclosure arises, we will promptly disclose it. 

 

 

 

We apologize again for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our business partners 

and other concerned parties. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


